
   
 
Dear Residents:   

   
There will be a planned temporary closure at the Pefferlaw Sports Zone inclusively between 
September 16 and September 29, 2024 to allow for constructions maintenance /facility 
upgrades. 

In addition to access being restricted to the Pefferlaw Sports Zone during this time, the 
following drop-in and registered programs will be affected; 

   
Program Time Date Notes 
Pickleball – Open Play 5 p.m. – 7 p.m. Monday, Sept. 16 

and Sept. 23 
 

Play will continue in the 
Pefferlaw Lions Hall. 

Pickleball – Intermediate 7 p.m. – 9 p.m. Monday, Sept. 16 
and Sept. 23 

Participants will be 
contacted with 
arrangements for make-
up dates. 

Pickleball – Open Play 5 p.m. – 6 p.m. Wednesday, Sept. 
18 and Sept. 25 

Play will continue in the 
Pefferlaw Lions Hall. 

Pickleball – Ladder Play 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. Wednesday, Sept. 
18 and Sept. 25 

Participants will be 
contacted with 
arrangements for make-
up dates. 

Pickleball – Open Play 9 a.m. – 11 a.m. Friday, Sept. 20 
and Sept. 27 

Play will continue in the 
Pefferlaw Lions Hall. 

Pickleball – Intermediate 11 a.m. – 1 p.m. Friday, Sept. 20 
and Sept. 27 

Play will continue in the 
Pefferlaw Lions Hall. 

 
We pride ourselves in providing excellent customer service and regret any inconvenience 
this may cause.   

 
On behalf of the Town of Georgina, we would like to thank you for your patience in this 
matter.  


